Annual report 2023
-In Ghana...

TRAVEL REPORT | In 2023 we went to Ghana twice. In February to provide training in
Dromankese, strengthen our network and inspect a number of Calabash Cisterns. And
in November we provided refresher training in Ceera and inspected the newly build
Calabash Cisterns. We have made a nice video of the construction process in Ceera.
You can watch this via the QR code or the link on the right of this page.

YouTube: building a
NUMBERS | We provided 2 training courses in 2023, as planned. A total of 30 cisterns Calabash Cistern

have been built in various places in Ghana. If we calculate that 7 people can drink from
one cistern, we have helped more than 200 people with clean drinking water in one
year. And provided a dozen people with work and training. We think that has a major
impact.

A LOOK AT 2024 | We noticed that our foundation is growing. We have set up a solid network in Ghana and
people are building Calabash Cisterns in several places. We see that where we used to build and train ourselves,
we are increasingly working in the background. Our attention can therefore be focused on quality control and
inspection. We want to go one step further in 2024. We want to increase our scale from 30 Calabash Cisterns per
year to more than 100. Our ambition is great. And for that we also need more financial resources. Fortunately, we
will be working closely with Wilde Ganzen in 2024. Under their wings we take the next step. On to clean drinking
water for people in the rural areas of Ghana!

THANK YOU | We would like to thank everyone who makes our work in Ghana possible. All

large and small generous donors that have contributed to our mission. Families receive Stlchtlnc
clean drinking water, employment and empowerment. Fortunately, we don't have to invent

everything ourselves. We work closely with various organizations: Partin, De Gevulde G a a
Waterkruik, Pompen is Leven and Ghana Werkgroep Roden. We exchange knowledge and
share our network, among other things. Would you like to know more about our work? Send
an email to the secretary of the foundation: tommievanessen@gmail.com.

Over de IjSSE.

You follow our work via www.stichtingghanaoverdeijssel.nl en via LinkedIn [m


https://youtu.be/5mx0xJ1u-so?si=1yKX42Ofose9N8YW
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